My name is Lisa Hartley, and [ am a Media Tech at McLoughlin Middle School with OSEA Chapter 15.
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of SB 980.

Job titles vary from school to school as well as district to district. Classified staff doing the same
exact job - titles vary drastically. SB 980 would help unify classified staff members to create a
cohesive and clear understanding of exact positions and responsibilities. For example, a Media
Technician at a primary school has different responsibilities than a secondary school Media
Technician. SB 980 would provide much-needed clarity to classified staff, and that is why [ urge an
aye vote on SB 980.

Sincerely,

Lisa Hartley



